
 
 
  

Reminder: TMX Datalinx Product Announcement 
  
 
TMX Market Operations is reminding all clients that the Calculated Opening Price (“COP”) and 16:00 
London Time enhancements as announced in ​Product Announcement 2020-005​ will be made available 
on the Toronto Stock Exchange and the TSX Venture Exchange production environment, ​effective 
October 19th, 2020. ​​ 
 
Updated specifications and technical details for this change can be found on the ​TMX Webstore​. These 
changes are currently available in our GTE environment for testing and validation. 
 
For more information regarding this notice, please contact the TMX Datalinx Product team: 
 
Dave Hill - Director, Commercial Management - dave.hill@tmx.com 
Emma Moogk - Product Analyst, Subscription Data Services - ​emma.moogk@tmx.com 
 
For more information contact ​TMX Market Operations​ at ​(416) 947-4357​. 
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